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www.burscoughbridgemethodistschool.co.uk 

 

 

Diary Dates 

26th May Jubilee Street Party Lunch  

26th May School Closes half term  

7th June School re-opens  

9th June Sports Day  

15th June ‘Little Learners’ starts 

16th & 17th June Priory Y6 Intake days 

15th July Summer Fair     

21st July End of term 1.10pm   

5th Sept New School Year Starts  

 

   

New Menu 
A new school menu for after half term has been sent 

home today.  Please complete and return by Tuesday 

24th May. If your child would like a dinner on certain 

days and not for the whole week we are happy to 

accommodate this. We do require a weeks notice if 

you wish to change your child’s meal pattern as all 

meals are ordered a week in advance.    

Christian Aid Week 
We have passed the donations on to Church and would 

like to thank everybody for their generosity. Some of 

the money raised will be used to help people in Ukraine.   

Star Awards 

Christian Value Awards  

    

  Well Done!  

 

 

Sports Day 
Sports Day is on Thursday 9th June in the afternoon 

from 1.30pm - weather permitting.  

PTFA 
The PTFA are in the process of planning and 

preparing for the Summer Fair on the 15th July 

but are struggling for volunteers to man the stalls 

and to help with the preparations.  If you can 

offer any help it would be gratefully received and 

will help to make the Fair really fun for all the 

children.  The more people who volunteer means 

the jobs can be shared out and the workload is 

reduced for everybody.  Please help us to make it 

another great event.  If you can offer any help 

please contact school, Becky Williams (Annabelle 

& Alfie’s Mum) or Stacey Dolan (Martins Mum).    

Long term we are hoping to have a parent 

representative for each Class which would really 

support the PTFA, the school and allow you to 

have a say in the events that are planned.  If you 

are interested please contact Becky, Stacey or a 

member of staff.   

Jewellery  
Children are not allowed jewellery in school for health 

and safety reasons. If they have their ears pierced 

they are allowed to wear small studs but they must 

be removed for PE, Swimming or Forest School. 

Summer Fair Hamper 
We will be collecting items for a hamper to be 

raffled at the Summer Fair.  Please bring any 

donations into classes next week.  

http://www.burscoughbridgemethodistschool.co/
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Food Bank 

 

 

PE Days  
Please Note PE days have changed slightly 

On PE days junior children must come to school in their PE kit. Infants should have PE kit in school.  

Please note PE kit consists of white T-shirt, black or navy shorts, school 

sweatshirts, dark coloured trainers and dark coloured joggers on colder days. 
Long hair must be tied up and if your child has their ears pierced can you please ensure they do not 

wear earrings on PE day or if necessary they are covered with plasters. 
Infants – Wednesday & Thursday.  

Y3,4&5 – Wednesday, Thursday & Friday.  

Y6 – Monday Swimming, Thursday & Friday.  
 

 

Our Mission Statement 

‘Let Your Light Shine To All’ 

 (John Wesley) 

Through exciting opportunities in lessons 

and the wider curriculum our children 

become well rounded, caring change makers 

in our world. Each child is at the heart of 

all we do, to ensure they become the best 

they can be and are meant to be. 

 

Chrisitian Value 
This half term our Christian Value is:- 

Perseverance 

 

Our Values - Love, Respect, Hope, Forgiveness, T rust, Perseverance. 

 

Attendance and Punctuality 
If your child is absent it is important to ensure you contact us by 9.15am.  Please try to avoid 

unnecessary days off and remember. 

Attendance=Achievement 

Family Coffee Morning 
Family coffee morning is on Tuesday 

morning in Church.  Everybody is welcome if 

you fancy a cuppa/toast/biscuit feel free 

to drop in.  Mrs Tyrer will be available from 

9.30-10am for any queries you may have. 

Governors Contact 
Our Chair of Governors is Mrs Lisa Lloyd-Jones 

and all information regarding the Governance of 

our school is on our website. Should you need to 

contact Lisa please email or telephone school – 

bursar@burscoughbridge.lancs.sch.uk  

Jubilee ‘Street Party’ Lunch 
Orders for Jubilee lunch need to be in by Tuesday 

at the latest.  All pupils can wear Red, White or Blue 

clothes but they must suitable for PE.    

School Games Mark 
Please check in your child’s bag today for 

information we have sent home regarding a 

Tennis Camp and lessons at Ormskirk Tennis 

Club.   
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